
 

Comprehensive Financial Advisory Committee 
 

CFAC MEETING MINUTES 
6.1.10 

7:00 PM 
Growth Management Conference Room 

 
CFAC Members Present:  Bill Brower, Robert Ciolek, Laura Cronin 
 
CFAC Members Absent:  Ralph Krau, Tom Michael, Stanley Hodkinson 
 

Councilors Present:  None 

 

Staff Present:  Mark Milne – Finance Director 
 
 
A quorum was not present so the meeting was not called to order. 
Committee members present stayed to discuss two outstanding issues. One 
being a report on the FY11 operating budget and the other being a letter on 
sewer financing. 
 
Bill Brower is in the process of finalizing the letter on the FY11 operating 
budget and will email it to committee members for their review.  
 
Bob Ciolek and Bill Brower have a couple of changes to make to the letter 
on sewer financing and will bring it back to the committee for review at the 
June 14th meeting.   
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